Pfeiffer, Nadine

From: Jon Carr <JCarr@jordanprice.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 10:43 AM

To: Rulescoordinator, Dhsr

Cc: _ Jon Carr

Subject: Questions about radiation rules from NC Veterinary Medical Association
Ms. Pfieffer:

| am the attorney and lobbyist for the NC Veterinary Medical Association. Veterinarians are regulated for radiation
under the Healing Arts section of the rules, as | understand it. | am trying to confirm that the proposed rules published in
the May 1, 2015 issue of the NC Register affect veterinarians or not. | would welcome your call and or a reply to this
email. Thanks for your assistance. Jon Carr

Jon P. Carr

Attorney at Law

Partner

NCDRC Certitfied Superior Court Mediator
Jordan Price Wall Gray Jones & Carlton
PO Box 10669

Raleigh NC 27605-0669

TEL: 919.828.2501

FAX: 919.834-8447

E-Mail: jcarr@jordanprice.com

www . jordanprice.com
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CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To comply with requirements imposed by the United States Treasury Department, any information
regarding any U.S. federal tax matters contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be
used, and cannot be used, as advice for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting,
marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein,

The contents of this e-mail message may be privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any review,
dissemination, copying, distribution or other use of the contents of this message or any attachment by you is strictly prohibited. If
you receive this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by telephone (919-828-2501), and please
delete this message and all attachments from your system. Thank you.



Pfeiffer, Nadine

From: Britt, Christy

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 12:23 PM
To: JCarr@jordanprice.com

Cc: Rulescoordinator, Dhsr

Subject: Question regarding .0800 Rules
Mr. Carr,

Thank you so much for your question.
These rules amendments will not affect most Veterinary facilities, however, the changes may impact Veterinarians that
conduct research. An example would be in a University setting.
-Christy Britt

Christy Britt, BS RTR (R) (M) RDMS

N.C. Department of Health and Human Services

Radiology Compliance Branch Health Physicist- Division of Health Service Regulation
5505 Creedmoor Road, Suite 100, Raleigh, NC 27612

1645 MSC, Raleigh NC 27699-1645

Phone: 919-814-2328

Christy.Britt@dhhs.nc.gov

www.ncradiation.net

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized State
official. Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information, including confidential information relating to an ongoing
State procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this e-mail.

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



